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 At its 51st plenary meeting, on 23 July 2004, the Economic and 
Social Council took note of the annual overview report of the United 
Nations System Chief Executives Board for Coordination for 2003,1 
and 

 (a) Welcomed the progress in the work of the Chief Executives 
Board, as reflected in its annual overview report for 2003, particularly 
as it related to harnessing the activities of the system in support of the 
integrated follow-up to conferences and the Millennium Declaration, 
and expressed appreciation for the inclusion in the overview report of 
information on the first regular session of the Chief Executives Board in 
2004;  

 (b) Looked forward to further strengthening its dialogue with 
members of the Chief Executives Board on all relevant aspects of the 
work of the system and its effective coordination in the light of the 
annual reports of the Chief Executives Board, in the context of the 
Council’s coordination segment. 
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